
"Memorial Tribute to Professor Lucie Cheng to be held at UCLA on Tuesday, 

April 20, 2010 from 4-6 p.m. at the UCLA Faculty Center" 

 

The UCLA Asian American Studies Center and Department of Sociology will host a 

memorial tribute for the late Professor Lucie Cheng on Tuesday, April 20, 2010 from 4-6 pm 

at the UCLA Faculty Center. 

 

Professor Cheng passed away on 27 January 2010 in Taipei, Taiwan after courageously 

battling cancer for several years.  The pioneering scholar will be remembered for placing 

Asian Americans at the forefront of class, gender and labor, breaking away from stereotypes 

that saw them as either the victims of their circumstances or the pawns of history as well as 

for her many contributions at the university. 

 

For more information about Professor Cheng, please see the press releases from the 

Department of Sociology (http://www.soc.ucla.edu/in-memoriam-lucie-cheng) and the Asian 

American Studies Center(http://www.aasc.ucla.edu/archives/luciecheng2010.asp). 

 

We wish to invite those who were professionally and personally associated with, as well as 

the many admirers of, Professor Cheng to join us in this tribute.  RSVP would be 

appreciated by April 13 to Ann Chau (achau@aasc.ucla.edu or 310-825-2974) or Erika 

Chau Klein (chau@soc.ucla.edu or 310-825-1513). 
 
--  

Don T. Nakanishi, Ph.D. 

Director and Professor Emeritus 

UCLA Asian American Studies Center 

3230 Campbell Hall 

Los Angeles, CA 90095-1546 

phone:310.825.2974 

fax:310.206.9844 

e-mail:dtn@ucla.edu 

web site for Center: http://www.aasc.ucla.edu/default.asp 
 

http://www.soc.ucla.edu/in-memoriam-lucie-cheng
http://www.aasc.ucla.edu/archives/luciecheng2010.asp
mailto:achau@aasc.ucla.edu
callto:+1310-825-2974
mailto:chau@soc.ucla.edu
callto:+1310-825-1513
callto:+1310.825.2974
callto:+1310.206.9844
http://www.aasc.ucla.edu/default.asp

